Enhanced QR Code Scanning Guidance for
Conference Participants

Dear Conference Participant,

We are excited to welcome you to the upcoming conference! To ensure a smooth experience, we
have implemented enhanced QR code scanning at various checkpoints throughout the event.

Here are some important guidelines to follow:

Ensure that your device's camera is clean and functioning properly.

Download any necessary apps recommended by the conference organizers beforehand.
Keep your device charged to avoid inconvenience during scanning.

Position your device directly above the QR code for optimal scanning.

If you encounter any issues, please refer to the help desk located at the main entrance.

By following these guidelines, you will help us ensure a seamless experience for all attendees.
Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to seeing you at the conference!

Best regards,

The Conference Organizing Team



